
Throughout the summer months, Queen’s Park hosts a variety of 
exciting concerts for residents and visitors to attend. 

The next concert taking place in the bandstand will be on Sunday August 
27, with a performance by the Quorn Ukelele Orchestra.

Please come down to Queen’s Park and enjoy an afternoon of music.

All bandstand concerts commence at 2pm and are FREE to attend.

Charnwood.gov.uk/queenspark

Queen’s Park Bandstand Concert
Sunday August 27, 2023 - 2-3.30pm


